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Daleville Launches Heroes of Daleville Community Banner Program to
Honor Local Veterans

Daleville, IN—12/20/2024—The town of Daleville is proud to announce the launch of the
Heroes of Daleville Community Banner Program, a new initiative to honor the brave men
and women who have served in the United States Armed Forces and who have lived or
currently live in Daleville. Through this program, local veterans will be celebrated with custom
banners displayed prominently in the community, showcasing their service and sacrifice.

Daleville is now accepting applications for the Heroes of Daleville Community Banner Program.
This program will honor local veterans with custom banners displayed throughout the town in
time for Memorial Day. Each banner will feature the veteran's name, service period, personal
story, and photograph, allowing families and friends to honor their loved ones publicly.

How to Apply

Veterans or their families can apply for a $100 banner by submitting the veteran’s name, service
period, a high-quality photo (1500 DPI), and a brief summary of their service.

Sponsorship Opportunities

We also invite sponsors to support the program with four sponsorship levels:

$100 Honor Sponsor – Social media recognition and inclusion on the outdoor banner.
$250 Pride Sponsor – Two hero stories on social media and banner recognition.
$500 Valor Sponsor – Five hero stories on social media and larger banner recognition.
$1,000 Freedom Sponsor – Ten hero stories on social media, prominent banner and website
recognition, and title sponsor status.

Deadline for Applications:

Applications are open now and will close on March 1, 2024. Banners will be ordered in early
March and displayed by Memorial Day 2024.

How to Apply & Sponsor

Submit applications and sponsor requests online via google forms. For more information,
contact Town Hall 765-378-6288 or email dalevilleveteranbanners@gmail.com.

mailto:dalevilleveteranbanners@gmail.com

